
 

Press Release 
 

Cancellation of Chartered flights on Chennai – Port Blair-Chennai  
sector  

Due to low occupancy the chartered flights of A & N 
Administration scheduled on the following dates in July, August & 
September, 2018 on Chennai-Port Blair-Chennai sector has been 
cancelled.  

July, 2018 August, 2018 September, 2018 
18th July, 2018 
 (Wednesday) 

1st August,  2018  
(Wednesday) 

 5th September, 2018 
(Wednesday) 

25th July, 2018 
 (Wednesday) 

8th  August,  2018  
 (Wednesday) 

12th September, 2018  
 (Wednesday) 

 15th August,  2018  
(Wednesday) 

19th September, 2018  
 (Wednesday) 

 22nd  August,  2018  
 (Wednesday) 

26th September, 2018  
 (Wednesday) 

 29th  August,  2018  
(Wednesday) 

 

  

Passengers who have booked their tickets on above flights may 
collect the refund of fare from the ticketing counter at Inter Island 
Helicopter Terminal, VIP Road Port Blair.    

            

              -Sd- 

(Ravichandran) 
Deputy Director (CA) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


